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SUBJECT 
 

 
 
REFERENCE 

Physician’s Reports 
 
8 AAC 45.086 

 
Board regulation 8 AAC 45.086 provides guidelines to medical and dental providers for required 
information on a medical provider’s report or treatment plan under the Alaska Workers’ Compensation Act. 
 
To provide this information, a provider may use a Physician’s Report form 07-6102 found at: 
 
  https://www.labor.alaska.gov/wc/forms/wc6102.pdf 
 
Medical providers using this, or a similar form, must provide all information required under 8 AAC 45.086 
to be compliant with the Workers’ Compensation Act. As stated in the Official Alaska Workers’ 
Compensation Medical Fee Schedule, “a medical provider may not charge any fee for completing a 
medical report form or treatment plan required by the Workers’ Compensation Division”. Medical 
providers are required to furnish the payer/employer completed reports no later than 14 days after each 
service. Medical reports or treatment plans lacking the completed information required by regulation are 
subject to non-payment. 
 
“An employee may not be required to pay a fee or charge for medical treatment or services provided under” 
the Alaska Workers’ Compensation Act. AS 23.30.097(f). 
 
 


